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Committee Vote: Favorable with amendments 4-0 (In favor: Council Members Olson, Davis, 

Patterson and Toles) 

 

CB-41-2014 concerns building fee waiver for the purpose of establishing a building fee waiver 

for certain not-for-profit organizations and generally relating to building fee exemptions.   Staff 

oriented the Committee along with all legislative comments. 

 

Ms. Susan Hubbard, Department of the Permits, Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE) for Prince 

George’s County, provided additional information to the Committee and offered an amendment 

to limit the waiver to “public” hospitals.  After Committee discussion, CB-41-2014 was amended 

starting on page 2, line 2, to apply to a hospital as reflected in Draft 2.  

  

The Office of Law finds the CB-41-2014 is in proper legislative form and saw no legal 

impediments to its adoption. 

 

The Office of Audits & Investigations found that enactment of CB-41-2014 will have some 

negative fiscal impact on the County related to reduced building fee revenues.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


